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Thank you, Madame Vice-President,

Azerbaijan warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Tajikistan to the third cycle of UPR and thanks them for the presentation of their national report.

We welcome the commitment of Tajikistan to the UPR process and the progress made in implementing the recommendations accepted during the previous cycle of UPR.

We positively note steps taken by Tajikistan for prevention of trafficking in persons, including children, and in this regard welcome the establishment of the Interdepartmental Commission to Combat Trafficking in Persons and the adoption of the National Action Plan for Combating Trafficking in Persons.

We also note with appreciation the various measures implemented by Tajikistan for promoting and protecting child’s rights and the establishment of the National Commission on the Rights of the Child.

We would like to offer Tajikistan the following recommendations:

1. To continue and intensify efforts in promoting and protecting women’s rights and strengthening their political participation,
2. To continue effective implementation of the National Development Strategy.

We wish Tajikistan every success in this review process.

Thank you.
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